
I am writing to voice my questions/concerns about the new 5G initiative: 

 

My doctor has voiced concern about this technology. She has recommended I avoid all forms 

of wireless technology, but this is getting more and more difficult to do. As a result, I recently 

bought a home in an area where there are no cell towers nearby. I do not want 5G or any cell 

towers anywhere near my residence. I feel it is my right to not have unwanted radio 

frequencies transmitted though my home (and body) until these technologies have been 

proven to be 100% safe. I feel like we are the guinea pigs for the safety of 5G and wireless 

technology. 

 

Why is Ministry encouraging the rollout of 5G technology being before research has 
been conducted to determine that exposure to 5G signals is safe? 
 
Has the Minister, in making claims of 5G’s economic benefit, considered the potential 
impact of health care and legal costs in the event that exposed workers develop health 
problems? 
 
In order to prove the safety of this technology, all trials should incorporate 
measurements of exposure levels before and during the trial by independent experts 
and must incorporate surveys of workers’ symptoms before and after the trial, to be 
devised and undertaken by independent researchers. 
 

 


